
 

 

WFWP USA wishes you a most Happy Thanksgiving 2019! 
 
Angelika Selle 
November 25, 2019 

  

 
  
   

    

Women's Federation for World Peace USA wishes you a most 
  

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 2019! 
  

There is so much to be grateful for... 

  

Reflecting on the Plymouth beginning of this nation, Rev. Dr. Linda Nishikawa, 

who is WFWP's West Coast Regional Director and a member of the Pueblo and 

Lakota tribes, told me that: 

  

"To me, the beauty of the first Thanksgiving lies in the fact that both the 
Pilgrims and the Natives centered it on and offered it to God." She also said, 
"To me, therein also lies the true beauty and heart of the founding of 
America." 

  

With that in mind, please enjoy this song by Josh Groban by clicking here, and 

celebrate with your family and loved ones, thanking our Creator and thanking one 

another for the many blessings we receive! 

  

Have a wonderful and blessed Thanksgiving Season! 

  

Angelika Selle, President WFWP USA 

Regional Directors, State Chairwomen, National Board of Directors and 
WFWP USA Home Office Staff 

  

 


